
August 1, 2021 Southridge Church Update of COVID Guidelines 
 
The Members of Southridge Church’s Council share the following update. Again, we humbly ask for 
your willing support as we seek to promote unity among God’s people to whom we minister. We ask 
God to bless us and trust that he will.  

COVID Facility Guideline Update - Sunday, August 1, 2021 
• We are continuing to request that those who attend Sunday worship would familiarize 

themselves with and follow the guidelines that the CDC is sharing regarding the use of 
facemasks. Their current guidelines are that all people wear facemasks indoors, regardless of 
vaccination status.  

• Worship leaders will either be behind plexiglass shields or be vaccinated and receive a negative 
COVID test within two days of leading worship. This will be done to avoid speaking/singing from 
behind a mask when leading worship. 

Link to CDC Guidelines 
• https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 
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